Popp's Ferry Elementary



PTO Newsletter-May 2023

President's message:

THANKS

for ALL that you did today in your classroom...

For making a million little split second

DECISIONS for the benefit of your students.

For putting your own needs on hold and

keeping them the FOCUS of your day.

For PLANNING for them long before today

ever got rolling.

For CHANGING those plans because they didn't

fit someone who needed a little extra.

For smiling, LAUGHING WITH THEM and reassyring

their efforts, trials and mistakes.

For placing your hand on a Shoulder that

was EXACTLY what someone needed.

For getting down on the physical level of

your students because IT MATTERS.

For thinking of a new way to reach

someone who wasn't getting it.

You matter.

Yes-YOU MATTER.

Upcoming Events:

PTO Meeting

May 3 (5:00pm)

Field Day

May 5

Teacher Appreciation Week

May 8-12

Port City Cafe Dinner

May 10 (5:00pm-8:00)pm

Volunteers needed



May 5

Contact Info:

Popp's Ferry Elementary

228-436-5135

PTO President: Laura Foster

626-766-2747

poppsferrypto364@gmail.com





facebook.

remino